
After getting off the train, turn left and walk down the platform. 

 

You will see a sign which says Market Harborough in front of a small 
waiting room on the platform. 

 

We will be standing in front of the waiting room holding the Brooke 
House College Summer School sign with your name on it. 

 
If for any reason you experience problems, please call us on  

0044 7852 948 805. Please tell us if any part of these instructions are not 
correct and take a photo of the changes.   

 

 

 

How To Find Us 

MARKET HARBOROUGH STATION 

(ARRIVING FROM LONDON) 


